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Dear Ms Muthoora,

We have been made aware of the application for dormer works to the property and are writing in support of
the application.

We own the car park that abuts the side of the property and share an adjoining wall.
The property has been vacant for two years since the unfortunate events surrounding the fire at the property
and we would welcome what appears to be a considered design to enable an owner occupier to once again

inhabit and take care of the property.

In the two years that the property has been vacant there have been break ins at the house and instances of
intruders into our car park from the property.

The proposals for the property would undoubtedly be an improvement on what is a slightly awkward building
and would revitalise it for the new occupiers into the future.
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